Student of the Month in Mr. Cross's room is Olivia Bettelon. Olivia is an awesome and valuable member of our school population. She is a very positive, funny, and enjoyable person to be around. Olivia is kind to others and respectful to adults and is always in a good mood. Olivia is involved in a number of school activities. She is in cheerleading and is also on safety patrol. Despite Olivia's very active after-school life, she always gets all of her school work done and she puts forth her best effort. I really enjoy having Olivia in my homeroom and the day would not be nearly as much fun if she was not around! Thank you so much for being you Olivia! Keep up the good work. 
